
         
 
 
 

COME AND MEET Sensear at A+A! 
 

 Sensear will be launching and demonstrating its new line of communication  
 enabled Hearing protection products at A+A, Dusseldorf held between 
 18th – 21st September 2007. 
 
 This is the first time this unique technology that enables people to wear 
 hearing protection and clearly hear speech in high background noise  
 environments, has been demonstrated. 
 
 The Sensear stand is fitted complete with a sound booth which enables you  

to put the products through their paces with approximately 100 d(B) of 
industrial background noise. 
 
Try the new products in the Sound Booth. There are ear muff and ear plug variants, 
with Bluetooth models as well. Speak to your colleagues as if you were on the  
job, take a mobile phone call from someone outside the sound booth, all  
whilst leaving your hearing protection on. 
 
Close your eyes and not only hear the alarm, but tell which direction it’s 
coming from. 
 
Please come to Stand G23 in Hall 3 and see (“hear”) for yourself. 
 
Distributor enquiries welcome and appointments are encouraged.  
Please contact us in advance through the “Contact Us” section of this website. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
REGARDS 
The Sensear Team 
 


